
 

 

 
 

1 April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

YEAR 11 FAMILY CHAPEL SERVICE 

Thursday 6 May, 6.00pm 

St Margaret’s Chapel  

 

Once every year we invite the parents, family and friends of students in the Secondary School to join 

the school community for a Family Service.  

 

In 2021, Year 11 will gather for their Family Eucharist on Thursday 6 May at 6.00pm in St 

Margaretõs Chapel.  We extend a warm invitation to you to join in this Service of Holy Communion 

with other families from your daughterõs year level. Members of the Senior Staff, Academic Advisors 

and other members of staff also look forward to joining you in this celebration.  

 

All students are expected to attend, but if for any reason you are unable to attend, please send a letter 

or an email to Ms Claire Bloomer, Head of Year 11, CBloomer@stmargarets.qld.edu.au 

Your daughter will be required to wear her Middy to this service, and all are invited to make a 

donation to the Bush Ministry Fund at the conclusion of the service. 

 

We look forward to your company. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

The Rev Susan Crothers-Robertson Ms Claire Bloomer   

Chaplain Head of Year 11   
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